


ACTION: Bill Harris to write to female fellows whose portraits were done by 
Julia Hedgecoe to ask if they are willing to have their photographic portraits 
up there and draft a schedule of rotation.  

 
6. The question was what to put up on the walls of Small Hall.   After some discussion 

about whether to put up some of the drawings and coloured sketches of the 
portraits of recent fellows (some of which were in Small Hall previously and some of 
which are now in the Godwin and Latimer rooms), some of the architectural 
drawings of the college such as are now in the Latimer Room


